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November 19, 2008,  Auburn Hills, Mich. -

Chrysler LLC appreciated the opportunity to appear before Congress the past two days and looks forward to

reviewing its plan in detail, in the near future. The Company is prepared to meet the "accountability and viability"

criteria laid out today and is ready to provide its plans for returning Chrysler to profitability, as we move beyond this

unprecedented financial crisis. Chrysler is changing and will continue to change.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


